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January 2, 2024 
 
 
Oklahoma City Airport Trust 
Attn: Jeff Mulder, Director of Airports 
7100 Terminal Drive Unit 937 
Oklahoma City, OK 73159-0937 
 
Reference: Rehabilitate Terminal Access Roadways – Phase 2 
 OCAT WRWA 2305 
 
Subject: Recommendation of Change Order No. 3 
 
Dear Mr. Mulder: 
 
CGE has reviewed Change Order Request No. 3 submitted by CGC for the subject project.  CGE 
recommends the acceptance of Change Order No. 3 for the following items for a total amount of 
$58,787.20 and an increase of 5 calendar days to the contract. 
 

1. The first subject item adds the construction of a blind junction box to eliminate a conflict 
between proposed storm sewer improvements with an existing gas line between Terminal 
Drive and Air Cargo.  

 
2. The second subject item adds bollards to provide a traffic barrier between the hourly parking 

garage exit ramp and Terminal Drive. 
 

3. The third subject item is to provide additional temporary traffic control for the remainder of the 
contract length.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 405.463.3369. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
COWAN GROUP ENGINEERING, LLC 

 
Sean Fairbairn, PE, CFM 
Associate | Team Lead 
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